
 City of Long Beach 

 Working Together to Serve 

Date: June 1, 2021 

To: Honorable Mayor Garcia and Members of the City Council 

From: Daryl Supernaw, Councilmember, Fourth District 

Subject: 
Transfer of Funds: Tichenor Clinic for Children Carnival and 
Resource Fair Sponsorship  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Increase appropriations in the General Fund Group in the City Manager Department by 
$500, offset by the Fourth Council District One-time District Priority Funds, transferred 
from the Citywide Activities Department to provide a donation to Tichenor Clinic for 
Children for the Sixth Annual Carnival and Resource Fair; and, 

Decrease appropriations in the General Fund Group in the Citywide Activities Department 
by $500 to offset a transfer to the City Manager Department. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Tichenor Clinic for Children will be hosting the 6th Annual Carnival & Resource Fair 
on June 5th. This donation will help provide take-home game & activities, food and other 
important community resources. 

This matter has been reviewed by Budget Manager Grace H. Yoon on May 17, 2021. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

This recommendation requests the City Manager to provide a contribution to the Tichenor 
Clinic for Children for the Sixth Annual Carnival and Resource Fair. The total 
appropriation increase of $500 in the General Fund Group in the City Manager 
Department is offset by the Fourth Council District One-time District Priority Funds in the 
Citywide Activities Department. Implementing this recommendation is expected to have 
a minimal impact to staff hours beyond normal budgeted scope of duties and is expected 
to have a minimal impact on existing City Council priorities. 

R-15


